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For Action 

 

Response to the TTC Board’s Proposal for a Joint Meeting of 
the TTC and Metrolinx Boards (Deferred from April 11, 2019 
meeting) 

 
Date:  May 8, 2019 
To:  TTC Board  

Summary 

 
At its meeting on Thursday, January 10, 2019 the TTC Board approved the following 
motion: “That the TTC Chair be requested to send a letter to the Chair of the Metrolinx 
Board in order to request a Joint Meeting of the TTC and Metrolinx Boards and report 
back to the February Board meeting”.  
 
The attached correspondence is the response letter received from Metrolinx Chair, 
Donald Wright.  

Contact 

 
Kevin Lee 
Head of Commission Services 
416-393-3744 
kevin.lee@ttc.ca 
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